
SUTD - UMN Joint Postdoctoral Position 
 
We invite applications for a postdoctoral position in Sustainable 
Operations. The selected applicant will be jointly advised by Professors 
Niyazi Taneri (SUTD) and Saif Benjaafar (UMN). The initial appointment is 
for a year starting August 2015 and may be renewed. Qualified candidates 
may also be considered for the joint SUTD-MIT Postdoctoral Fellowship 
(http://www.sutd.edu.sg/mit_sutd_pdp.aspx). 

 
The ideal candidate would have or be nearing completion of a PhD degree 
in Economics, Operations Management, Operations Research, or a related 
field and have a sound background in Game Theory/Contract Theory, 
Optimization, Stochastic Modeling, and/or Empirical Methods. 
 
The selected candidate will have the opportunity to spend part of their 
appointment at SUTD and part of it at the University of Minnesota. 
 
Interested candidates should contact Niyazi Taneri 
(niyazitaneri@sutd.edu.sg) or Saif Benjaafar (saif@umn.edu) with a CV, 
relevant published or working papers and a list of references. 
 
Starting date is flexible but ideally in early Fall 2015. 
 
	
  


